
From: <RCasey8906@aol.com>

To: <morrison@house.state.ks.us>

Date: Tue, Feb 10, 2004  8:58 PM

Subject: House Bill #2698

Dear Representative Morrison:

     I am writing to you asking for your support on House Bill #2698 the

Rad Tech Bill.  I am a Registered Radiologic Technologist with 28 years

experience in the Radiology Field.  The State of Kansas has no minimum

standards for training or for continuing education for persons using

"Ionizing Radiation."  That means anyone can be hired and perform

medical imaging procedures that use ionizing radiation.  I am hoping that

you will support this piece of legislation, for the safety of the public.  

This 

bill will ensure that persons using radiation for medical imaging purposes

have shown they have m et set minimum standards set down by the State

of Kansas.  I would feel better, as I am sure you would to, knowing that

the person or persons perform ing a m edical imaging on me or a fam ily

mem ber is licensed and have met the standards set in this bill.

Sincerely,

Ronald W. Casey, R.T. ( R), R.D.M.S., R.V.T.
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